Sprmq Newsletter 2021

15th March 2021 marked the
beginning of Neurodiversity
Celebration Week. In school
the older children learned
about ADHD, Autism, Dyslexia
and Dyspraxia and the young-

er children enjoyed videos fea-

turing Autistic Characters.
Lots of classes made multi-
coloured umbrella crafts to cel- @

ebrate difference.

Here is some of class Willow’s

work...

For more 'mformation on

Neurodiversity check out
this fab website-

adhdfoundation.org.uk

Class Ash have been learning about the Easter beginnings, including the Easter story, how
Christians prepare and celebrate Easter as well as exploring Easter traditions. We have also

been exploring Christian symbols relating to Easter.

Firstly we looked at ‘the cross’ and how it symbo : SRR
ises Jesus’ death and sacrifice for us all. The chil-
dren made their own crosses out of clay and de-
signed their own patterns. Then we explored New
Beginnings, and how Spring symbolises Jesus’

resurrection. We designed our own Easter cards

with chicks and opening eggs on the front. We
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Spring Term 2021

Close - Friday 26th
March

Summer Term
2021

Open—Mon 12th
April

Bank Holiday—Mon
3rd May

Close—Friday 28th
May

Open -Monday 7th
June

Close—Friday 18th
July

Inset Days—Mon &
Tuesday 1g9th
& 20th July.

Autumn Term 2021

Inset Days—Wed &
Thurs 1st &
2nd Sept

Open - Fri 3rd Sept
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Getting back

into routine

has been fun
for Class Ha-
zel. We have
been making
lots of Arts \
and Crafts and »

have been tell-

ing each other ks
how much we |
L .

missed each

gl other and how |

we're all very

Oak class have
been revisiting
our old Maths
work to see how
far we have
come!

In September we

e have learnt how to
"~ find the number be-
fore and after and
can now do this
i without any of our
: teachers helping.
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::T" hope Hayfield raises

& | lots of money for

~ RED
| NOSE DAY )

Elm Class has been finding out about Red Nose ,
Day for their assembly. We have been telling jokes i
and pulling silly faces to make each other laugh |
and went on a ‘Red Nose Hunt’ in the garden. We I

What did the big ;
flower say to the {‘
little flower?

- Hi, bud!

2021 /,

Holly class are all glad to be back in school and
spending time with our friends again. During Social
Communication lessons Holly class have been work-

ing together, listening to each other and enjoying

each others company.




Hayfield took part in World Book Da_gm
2021 from home and in school this year.
. Lots of children dressed up as their favour-

Keeping healthy, both physically and mentally is
really important especially during the Lockdown and
as we return to school. Many of us have been less
active and having more screen time. We try to en-
courage the Hayfield children, parents and teachers
to keep active with virtual P.E lessons.

Chestnut class have done virtual judo, yoga, fitness
sessions with Clare Mount and LFC.

ite book characters and took part in excit-
ing reading activities across the day. Each
class had at least one winner for best
dressed or completing the reading star.

Here are Maple class...

Top posts

< #foundationday2021 +2

9 thelfcfoundation & « Follow
Anfield, Liverpool

We have been learning about Slavery in our Topic sessions.
We have looked at the life of a slave and the Triangular
Trade. Class Rowan have been really interested in this and

trade. They have been learning about Harriet Tubman and
the Underground Railroad.

made their own art work, chronologically ordering the slave
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1,113 likes
thelfcfoundation Despite the result, the LFC
Foundation we were so proud to playa. more

During lockdown a member of Maple class
even went to Liverpool Football Club’s stadi-
um for one of the matches - his photograph

cut out anyway!



Forest Schools—We have been looking at the
minibeasts in our school grounds and have stud-

ied them up close making wormeries, and using
%the bug pots and magnifying glasses.

Well

done!

Congratulations to Mrs Rutland

on her new appointment of

Forest School Leader at
Hayfield.

In Class Birch we talked about the special people we
have in our lives and the different types of families we
have.

We made Mother’s Day
cards for our Mothers,

Grandparents, Carers or
siblings to show how much

we love them.

We had lots of fun making
our Mother’s Day videos

as part of our assembly to
tell the whole of the school

who is important to us.

The children at Hayfield
have continued to sup-

Wirrals

port the local people who
Homeless

are unfo rtunately home-

CIC

less in our local area. We
prepare fresh packed
lunches to be sent to the
YMCA in Birkenhead. The
children decorate the

sandwich bags to try and

Vv

For more information check out - wirralhomeless.org.uk

cheer up the people.

Goodbye and good luck to
Miss Mc Dermott as she
leaves us for pastures new.
Thank you for all your hard
work and all the fun times
with the

children at Hayfield.

Acorns class have been looking at new life -flowers, baby

Easter |

.

We all hope you have a
lovely holiday and we
will see you back in
school on Monday 12th
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